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Vision:	The Shining Star of Rural Health Care


Mission:	Improving health through access to quality care.


Values:	Service	Integrity	 Stewardship








December 2016








Dear Parents/Guardians,





The Kansas Department of Health and Environment (KDHE) along with the local clinic have confirmed several cases of the Influenza virus in young children and adults in Cheyenne County this week.  Influenza is an infection of the nose, throat and lungs caused by the influenza virus.





Please see the attached: “The Flu: A Guide for Parents” a Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) handout that explains about the flu and how to protect your child.  Please take time to read this very informative flu handout.  Please remember:  Do not send your child to school sick or attend school functions or other community gatherings while sick.  Make sure your child is getting plenty of rest, eating a well-balanced diet and drinking plenty of water every day as well as using good hand hygiene.  





The Cheyenne County Health Department and Cheyenne County Clinic still has flu vaccine available for this flu season.    For more information, please call the Health Department at 785-332-2381.  





Sincerely, 





Mila Bandel, RN


County Health Nurse
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